CORRESPONDENCE
2/26/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 01097-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz

Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 12:13 PM

To: Curtis Williams

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170039-TP Interested Person

Good Afternoon,
Per your request we have added Sean Bankston to Docket 20170039-TP as an interested person.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Curtis Williams <CJWillia@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2020 11:21 AM

To: Brian Schultz <BSchultz@psc.state.fl.us>

Cc: sbankston@ftri.org

Subject: Docket No. 20170039-TP Interested Person

Brian,
Please add Sean Bankston to the Interested Persons list for Docket No. 20170039-TP.
His contact information is presented below:

SEAN BANKSTON

Executive Director

Florida Telecommunications Relay, Inc.
p 850.942.6100 | w www.ftri.org

Curtis J. Williams
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard



Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850
(850) 413-6924
Curtis.Williams@psc.state.fl.us






